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File No: 13/02770
Dear Nicolai Thomson

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 23 May
2013, received 23 May 2013, requesting the following information:

e Any subsequent information on the progress made on the implementation of
the Plan of Action to prevent people trafficking since the annual report on
progress made in 2010.

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If
you have any enquires regarding your request, you may contact us via email at
OlA.Gems@mbie.govt.nz or

David Hammond

Team Leader Ministerial Services

Organisational Strategy and Support

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
PO Box 3705

Wellington 6140.

You can expect to receive a response by 21 June 2013.

Yours sincerely

h_{

David Hammond
Team Leader Ministerial Services
Organisational Strategy and Support

Level 2, 33 Bowen Street, Wellington 6011,
PO Box 5488, Wellington 6011,

New Zealand



